
Sunday, October 22, 2023
2:00 PM EST • Virtual Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order by president, Taylor Neal, at 2:03 pm EST.

The secretary Aly Simpson did roll call, there were 17 junior members in attendance.
Nathan Videkovich moved to accept the roll call. Seconded by Kate Liggett. Motion
passed.

The secretary Aly Simpson read the 2023 Ohio State Fair meeting minutes.
Kate Liggett moved to accept the secretary’s minutes. Seconded by Hailey Cornett.
Motion passed.

The treasurer Pam Haley read the treasurer’s report. There was $68,085.38 in the
checking account. Blake Hauswirth moved to accept the treasurer’s report. Seconded
by Brailee Hauswirth. Motion passed.

The new OJSA advisory team was introduced: Emily Brinkman, Lindsey Hall, and
Garrett Stanfield.

The 2024 OJSA Memorial Day Classic was proposed to be at the Richland County
Fairgrounds in Mansfield, OH. Five families are going together to host. It has been
arranged for us to have the steer barn and open class barn, which together can fit up to
around 180 head. This includes the show ring as well as a tie-out area, room to tie off of
trailers, and room for contests. Mulch may be needed, however, there could be a
previously held show that may be in place that we could share. The cost is $1,500 for
the barns and show ring, plus a possible additional cost for mulch. Nathan Videkovich
moved to hold the 2024 OJSA Memorial Day Classic at Richland County Fairgrounds in
Mansfield, OH. Seconded by Hailey Cornett. Motion passed.



The committee sign-up form was made available on the junior show website page. The
committees available were fundraising, show committee, contest preparation, and
leadership and membership communications.

The membership survey for meeting preferences, show preferences, etc. was made
available on the junior website page after the meeting.

The next meeting date was planned to be set by the officer team based on the
membership survey responses.

The multi-breed preview show taking place on April 19th-21st at the Fayette County
Fairgrounds in Washington Courthouse, OH, was discussed. It will be a junior show only
with showmanship and contests. At the time of the meeting, there were several breeds
already involved: Maines, Chis, Shorthorns, Mini Herefords, and Charlois.

Nathan Videkovich moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Blake Hauswirth.
Motion passed.

The meeting ended at 2:30 pm EST.


